
  

  

Dear MO and RIG Delegates 

 

A final update from the 2016-2020 Executive Committee before the 2020 

General Meeting.  

1. Running a General Meeting virtually is a new experience for all of us and 

we have planned the event and for any eventualities as best we 

can.  Please note that the General Meeting will be divided over two 

sessions. We will use GoToMeeting that the vast majority of our 

members are familiar with and the two sessions will each last for about 

90 minutes and we will do our best to stick to the time allocated: 

a. Session 1 on 5/6 October 2020 will be attended by the EC and 

SC, WCPT Representative, and Voting MO Delegates only and in 

that session, we will conduct the matters requiring membership 

participation and votes and decisions. With roughly 40 people in 

attendance, it will take some military precision to conduct the 

voting and make sure the members can have their say. 

b. Session 2 on 8/9 October 2020 will be attended by a much larger 

audience made up of the attendees from Session 1, plus the RIG 

Delegates, Advisory Group and Task Force members, award 

recipients and other invited guests. In this meeting, we are 

expecting up to 120 participants.  The session will cover various 

aspects and will celebrate the contributions made by many 

volunteers over the past four years. Please keep your cameras off 

and microphones muted during the meeting to ensure everybody 

can follow the discussions. 

2. The documentation for the General Meeting is available in the Drop Box 

folder shared with all attendees and will be regarded as read, so please 

make sure to allocate some time to prepare before the meetings.  If you 

are not able to access the documentation, please urgently contact the 

office. 



 

3. A big thank you to all the Advisory Group and Task Force members who 

have spent many hours on IFOMPT business over the past four years. It 

has been a joint effort by so many members of the IFOMPT family and it 

is great to see how this initiative has shaped IFOMPT. 

4. The changing of the guard for the Standards Committee will happen at 

the second session of the General Meeting – a big thank you to the 

outgoing committee and welcome to the new committee that will continue 

the good work. 

5. The updated IFOMPT website is ready and has gone live over the past 

few days. Thank you to the team of volunteers who have worked on this 

all year. Please have a look and provide feedback to the team by the end 

of October – this is a collective effort and the entire IFOMPT family will 

make up the group that will test OUR site. 

6. The election of the new Executive Committee took place over the past 2 

weeks and the result will be announced at the first session of the 

General Meeting. Thank you to all the candidates who put their names 

forward and good luck to the new committee. 

Finally, thank you for your support and enthusiasm over the past four years.  It 

has been a pleasure serving as your EC. 

IFOMPT Executive Committee 

1 October 2020 

 

 

  

 



 


